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September 22, 2022 

VIA PORTAL 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell  

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE  

P.O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re:  TG-220638, Trilogy MedWaste West, LLC 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-110, Trilogy MedWaste West, LLC, in reference to its previously-filed LSN 

seeking to correct a transcription error in an isolated service category contained in revised rates 

approved by the Commission and effective August 1, 2022, now requests an exemption from the notice 

requirements of WAC 480-70-271 to notify affected customers on the subsequent monthly invoice of the 

requested restoration of the previous per gallon rate for generator customers in the 51-100 gallon per 

pickup category. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and please contact me or Weldon Burton, CPA with any 

further questions on the above. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

Dave Wiley 

dwiley@williamskastner.com

Enclosure 

Cc:  Client 
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